

Back Community Council
Tuesday 23rd February 2016 at 7pm
Back Community Hut
Minutes of Meeting

Present: Cllr Donald Crichton (Cllr DC), Cathy Macinnes (CM) Vice-Chairperson, Andrew Morrison (AM) Chairperson, Richard Collicott (RC), Calum I Graham (CIG), Cllr John A Maciver (Cllr JAM), Carolyn Hudson (CH) Treasurer, Laura Graham (LG) Secretary

Apologies: Cllr Catriona Stewart

Minutes of the previous meeting:

The minutes of the previous meeting on 26th January were approved.
Andrew Morrison welcomed everybody and thanked them for attending.

Matters Arising:

SSE Resilience Fund

Cllr CS has given AM a copy of last year's application to the SSE Resilience fund. AM has spoken with SSE and they will contact him with the dates for 2016 applications.

Pathways

CH suggests putting an advert in the Loch a Tuath asking of the Community are interest in any Pathways. However, we would benefit from support from the Common Grazing's Committee.

AM will contact the Common Grazing's committee regarding this.

RC wonders if Pathways would be of interest to our Community. Cllr JAM states it would be a safer environment

Finances

The Balance at the moment is £6583.83.

Jane Eastwood was given a second payment of £256.00.

£1185 has been paid to the Caladh Inn for the Over 60's Dinner.

Money is to be paid to CH for gifts.

AOCB

AM has set up an e-mail and will send round the details to members.

CM submitted an article to the Loch a Tuath informing of the new Community Council members and inviting the Community to express an interest in what they would like the Community Council to do within our Community.

CH is going to arrange for a skip hire over a weekend and members suggested using 'The Hut' car park for this. It was agreed that we advertise this in Gordon's shop and in the Loch a Tuath. Members suggested it would be donations for the use of the skip and suggested maybe having tea/coffee in 'The Hut'.

CH mentioned rubbish being dumped at Vatisker beach and was advised to contact Environmental Health. Cllr DC will speak to Iain Campbell about putting up a sign.

Members are to have a think about ways of Fundraising.

Date and time of next meeting

The next meeting is to be held on Tuesday 22nd March 2016 at 7pm in the Back Community Hut.
Andrew thanked everybody for attending and brought the meeting to a close.